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525 San Anselmo Avenue, San Anselmo, CA 94960-2682 
www.townofsananselmo.org

      (415) 258-4600  |  Fax (415) 459-2477  
 
January 29, 2011 
 
Michael R. Peevey, President 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94012 
 
Subject: Smart Meters 
 
Dear Mr. Peevey, 
 
The San Anselmo Town Council, at its meeting of January 25, 2011, heard public comment 
expressing considerable concern about the Smart Meter technology, including potential health 
impacts, privacy concerns and abdication of choice regarding meter installation. 
 
The Town Council directed staff to advise the CPUC that the Town of San Anselmo supports the 
right of PG&E customers to opt out of Smart Meter installation, and asks that PG&E be required 
to provide equivalent equipment to customers who choose to opt out.  The Town Council also 
requests that the CPUC disclose all materials on radio frequency research and suspend all Smart 
Meter installations until PG&E meets these requirements. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Stutsman 
Town Manager 
 
Copy:  PG&E, Senior Director, Smart Meters 
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